
The Board of Trustees is looking for a village resident interested in serving as a member 
of the Architectural Review Board.  Interested candidates should have knowledge of 
architecture and/or design.  This uncompensated appointment has a 5 year term.    If 
interested, please contact Margaret O’Keefe, Village Clerk at 631-584-5550x2. 
 


